
 

 

Financial Project ID: 447824-1-52-01 Late October 2023 

Sarasota County, FL 

 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

Beginning in late October, the Florida Department of Transportation will begin a brief regular  
rehabilitation project on the John Ringling Causeway Bridge. Work will mitigate the effects of our 
aggressive coastal environment and severe weather along with strengthening the bridge structure. 
Work will also extend the bridge's service life and maintain its operational reliability.  
 
To minimize the impact to our community, the normal two lanes of traffic and the posted speed  
limit will be maintained with lane closures predominantly overnight but day lane closures are  
allowed. The transit and bike lane will temporarily be closed for the duration so two lanes of traffic 
can be maintained. Marine traffic should be unaffected, although barges will be in the water so 
crews can work underneath the bridge.  Alternating pedestrian detours will be needed when deck 
sealing is performed.  Residents near the bridge can expect noise from equipment as well as lights 
during overnight hours. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Concrete spall repair on the bridge's  
undercarriage to repair coastal erosion 

• Additional deck sealing so the bridge can  
withstand  
severe weather 

• Signing and pavement markings for safe traffic 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
  
• Repairs will begin late October 2023 

• Completion is expected by winter 2023/ 2024 

• Total Estimated Cost: $1.8 million 

CONTACT US 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED, VISIT: 
www.swflroads.com 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

SR 789/JOHN RINGLING CAUSEWAY AND BRIDGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

SARASOTA COUNTY 

Barbara Catlin  
Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 302-5048 
Barbara.catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

